
From: peter381 <peter381@sbcglobal.net> 

Date: January 4, 2016 at 9:53:26 AM PST 

To: "hgustafson@sbcgloal.net", Tom Moore, Jan shriner, Bill Lee  

Subject: Resignation 

January 4, 2016 

 

Board of Directors  

Marina Coast Water District  

 

 

I wish to inform you that I resign from the Board effective today, January 4, 2016. 

I also wish the District and the Board all the best.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Peter Le 

 

 

 
This electronic mail (including any attachments) may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or 

otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this 

electronic email or its contents (including any attachments) by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly 

prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by reply email so that we may 

correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message (including any attachments) in its entirety. 

Thank you. 
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